
HAWG HAWLERS BASS CLUB
MEETING MINUTES

Meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. on Aug. 9, 1989 by
Pres. Greg Heinz
BUSINESS CONDUCTED
OLD BUSINESS:

The July Fishing Tournament was held at Mark Twain Lake
on the 16th of July with a total of 4 boats entered. 4
fish were caught
1st Place - Mark Henry/Dan Price with 6.45 1bs.
2nd Place - Bob Treadway/Scott Mertz with 3.21

lbs.
3rd Place - Ray Hawkins/Bob Ray with 2.42 lbs.

The August Fishing Tournament was held at Lake of the
Ozarks on the 12th and 13th of August with a total of 5
boats entered. 12 fish were caught.
1st Place - Mark Henry/Dan Price with 9.35 lbs.
2nd Place - Greg Heinz/Steve Rhea with 5.52

lbs.
3rd Place - Terry Broccard/Mike Schafer with

5.47 lbs.
NEW BUSINESS:

1) The next Tournament is scheduled for Sept. 17 at
Mark Twain Lake from 6a.m. to 2p.m.

2) Treasurers Report: There is a total of 156.16 in the
clubs treasury.

3) A proposal was made and approved to pursue the
larger logo to be put on coats and jackets in lieu
of patches. Coat prices (depending on style) are
from $19.00 to $39.00, this will include the logo
(approx. 12" wide) on the back. Greg will have
samples at the next meeting for sizing and orders.

4) It was decided there will be a pre-tournament
meeting held 15 minutes prior to take-off time to
check live wells, establish the correct time, review
rules, etc. Everyone should attend this meeting. It
is an absolute must that anyone in the tournament be
at the start point 5 minutes prior to start time to
allow the tournament director time required to check
the items mentioned previously. This was agreed on
unanimously by the club, so everyone understands
that late means disqualification.

5) The second vote on the "6 fish limit per boat"
by-laws change was taken and approved.

6) Door prizes were supplied to all who attended the
meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 5:40 p.m.

Next meeting scheduled for Oct. 11 at 4:30 p.m. in the
Hussmann Institute. SEE YOU THEN.
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